

6 May, 2020

## **Update on COVID-19 Vigilance Measures**

Dear Members,

## Reopening of Club Facilities effective 8 May 2020

With regard to the latest announcement by the Government on COVID-19, we are pleased to inform Members that except for the facilities listed below, the Club will resume normal operations and opening hours with effect from 8 May 2020 (Friday).

Recreational facilities including the Sauna Rooms, Steam Rooms, Karaoke and Indoor Swimming Pool (which is closed for renovation), will remain closed until further notice.

Members are kindly reminded that pandemic vigilance measures such as temperature screening, wearing of face masks unless one is eating/drinking, tables to be set 1.5m apart, as well as the prohibition of group gatherings of more than 8 people will remain in place until further notice. Besides, all guests are requested to fill out a Health Declaration Form and register at the main entrance. (In order to speed up the registration processes at entrance, members are reminded that to provide their membership number to guests in advance for registration purpose.)

For facility bookings and enquiries, please approach the concerned departments directly.

We thank you for your patience and cooperation in this challenging period and look forward to welcoming you back as we gradually resume our services.

Yours sincerely, Club Management

